
Town of Pleasant Valley 

Plan Commission Meeting 

December 20, 2021 

 

Attendees:  Dan Hanson, Dan Green, Jen Meyer, Chad Green, Larry Natzke, Bill Pabich, Matt Michels, 

Rod Eslinger 

Absent:  Doug Nelson, Watford Seguin, Frank Natzke, Darrell Christy, John Norby 

 

Dan Hanson kicked off the meeting.  Matt Michels and Rod Eslinger gave an overview of the procedures 

and requirements.  The timeline was reviewed and the goal is to finish the process by the end of 2022. 

The group created a list based on SOAR:  Strengths, Opportunities, Aspirations and Results.  Matt will 

summarize the lists created. 

Next Meeting:  January 13th at 10am. 

Next meeting items to be discussed:  Chapter 2 and create a new vision statement. 

 

 


